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RE: Endorsement for President of SMART Transportation Division 
 
During the Spring Meeting in Nashville, Tennessee, the General Chairperson’s Committee voted 
unanimously to endorse Jeremy Ferguson for President of SMART Transportation Division.   
 
The General Chairpersons stand behind Brother Ferguson as he’s proven he possesses all the 
attributes a great leader needs to be successful and effective.  His knowledge, experience, and 
determination to advocate for our members’ rights is unmatched.  He’s also been instrumental in 
bringing forth and obtaining positive and significant improvements in wages, benefits, and 
working conditions for all SMART TD members.   
 
On behalf of the General Chairperson’s Committee, I urge you to support Jeremy Ferguson for 
President of SMART Transportation Division. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Justin Schrock 
Chairperson 
 


